Prof. Dr. Jun Oh
Department of Ped. Nephrology
Center for Obstetrics and Paediatrics
University Medical Center
Hamburg-Eppendorf / Germany
Phone: +49-(0)40-741052702

Email: j.oh@uke.de

European Society for Paediatric Nephrology e.V. Professor Dieter Haffner, President Professor Francesco Emma, Vice President

Hamburg, 10th March 2025

Dear Prof. Dieter Haffner, Dear Prof. Francesco Emma,

I am writing to formally express my interest in continuing my role as Treasurer of the ESPN for another year. I appreciate the opportunity to serve and would like to provide some background on my experience and motivations for seeking reappointment.

With over 20 years of experience in paediatric nephrology, I have been deeply committed to promoting international collaboration in our field, a value instilled in me by my esteemed mentors, Otto Mehls and Franz Schaefer. Recognising the importance of a strong global network in a specialised discipline such as ours, I am eager to continue contributing to the growth and influence of ESPN. Over the years, I have actively participated in numerous national and international meetings and seminars, which have provided me with invaluable knowledge. I feel a strong sense of responsibility to give something back to our community of European Paediatric Nephrologists.

Having served as ESPN Treasurer for the past 6 years, I have worked closely with you as President and Vice President to modernise and strengthen our Society. I am enthusiastic about continuing this transformative process and remain fully committed to supporting the ongoing development of ESPN. I therefore offer my candidacy for a further term as Treasurer.

My curriculum vitae, which details my responsibilities and achievements, is attached for your consideration. Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. I am confident that my experience and commitment will enable me to make a meaningful contribution to ESPN.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I appreciate the opportunity to continue to serve the society.

Yours sincerely,

Hamburg, 10th March 2025